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Big Lent Walk 
During the season of Lent, we will be joining our parish on 

the ‘Big Lent Walk’. We hope to raise £200 as a school and 

much more as a parish to support CAFOD with their work, 

helping families around the world whose lives are in danger 

because of hunger and malnutrition. Children and staff with 

be walking 200km collectively before Good Friday. We will 

be doing this during the school day and everybody is also 

invited to join our parish on Sunday March 26th, straight 

after Mass when everybody will be walking together. You 

can support us by donating any small amount of money on 

this CAFOD  fundraising page. 

                                                                          

Football 

Congratulations to our football team on their win at the 

Manchester Schools League Competition. A 4-1 success to 

Sacred Heart! Good luck to our girls who will be representing 

our school in the Girls’ Football Tournament at Levenshulme 

High School next week. 

 

Snowy Castleton 

Classes 4, 5 and 6 enjoyed their Geography field trips to 

Castleton this week. They are learning about different types of 

land use and economic activity. 

 

Debate Mate 

Round 2 of the Urban Debate League was a success! Well 

done to both of our teams for working together and 

delivering such high-quality arguments. Next up, The 

Debate Mate Cup! 

 

Magical Maths in Class 4 

Class 4 are enjoying their maths lessons. This week they 

are making great progress in their understanding of 

fractions. 

 

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/suzanne-walker


                                         

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week      

               
Reception Harrison – Amazing resilience, resulting in   

improvements in his handwriting.  

Class 1 Daniel and Wasiq - Brilliant written instructions, 

including great use of imperative verbs. 

Class 2 Talea - Super hard work hard and making good 

progress in reading and writing. Artur - A great role-model 

to others, kind and hardworking. 

Class 3 Bilal - Fantastic effort in guided reading.  

Fakeehah - Always having a great attitude to learning.  
Class 4 Willow - Wonderful art, achieving ‘Star Artist’ due 

to fantastic shading and cross-hatching. Layla - Always 

approaching every task with enthusiasm and effort.  

Class 5 Noah S – A wonderful helper around class and great 

representative on the trip to Castleton. Luna - Excellent 

contribution and phonics work this week.  

Class 6 Zosia – Excellent geographical enquiry and super 

field work skills when asking and answering 

questions about how land is used in Castleton. 

Kaelan - Skilled use of a compass and excellent mapping 

skills.  

Class 7 Corey – Superb performance in athletics. 

Eghonghon – Excellent start to story writing in literacy. 

Class 8 Kayla - A fantastic role model to those around you. 

Isla - Exceptional progress in writing.  

Class 9 Bryce - Excellent independent maths, subtracting 

mixed numbers in maths. Frank – Wonderful contributions 

during lessons. 

Lenten refection 
In Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus gives sight to a blind man. We see 
with our eyes but also in our minds: we often say 'I see!' when 
we gain understanding. The blind man is able to see with his 
eyes but also, unlike the Pharisees, he understands how special 
Jesus is. Lent is a time we can try harder to understand this too. 

 

Class Attendance Winners  

CLASS 5 achieved an amazing 99% attendance this week. 

 

Keep Our Children Safe 

SHOW YOU CARE –STOP AND PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 

the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am 
and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side 

of the road. 

Happy St Patrick’s Day 

   

Lunch Menu 20.03.23 to 24.03.23  

 


